
Roadside Anti-Corruption Initiative

“Keeping tourists safe”
It is strictly illegal to pay cash to a 

traffic officer or to any other 

official on the roadside. 

South African Police Service

Legitimate fines should be paid at a police station or  magistrate's 

court only, where a receipt must be issued. 

Road tolls, where applicable, must be paid at official toll plazas only. 

Should you have any problems or doubts, please present this flyer to 

the officer and/or call the  following number immediately:

Police 24hour line:  082 451 7044  Local contact:  …………………………….

Kruger Lowveld Tourism 

enquiries:   

013 755 1988 (office hours)


